

REF.

## **CHILDREN'S NEUROSCIENCES CENTRE**

Telephone: Fax

DW/HF/

Dr Peter Walby Associate Medical Director Litigation Management Office Fourth Floor Bostock House The Royal Victoria Hospital Belfast



**Dear Peter** 

Re: Claire Roberts (deceased)

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of the two medical reports that you have sent to me on this child from Dr Bingham and more recently from Dr Machonochie. I have no comments to make on their reports at this time. I would be grateful if you would inform me as soon as Mr Leckey makes a decision on the date of hearing for this case.

Yours sincerely

Llema

Dr David Webb <u>CONSULTANT PAEDIATRIC NEUROLOGIST</u>

Our Lady's Hospital for Sick children is committed to providing family-centered health care in a compassionate and supportive environment, where each child receives the highest standards of healthcare

CHC. 48